
 

 

 

 

1. Reminder – Photo retake day is tomorrow.  If you would like to have a 

photo retake, please come to the office to pick up a permission slip, 

which has to be signed by a parent.  You will need that slip for 

tomorrow. 

 

2. Grade 8 Boys Volleyball - A reminder that the Grade 8 Boys 'B' 

Volleyball tournament is Wednesday, November 15th, at Eagle 

Mountain Middle School. The tournament will begin at 3:30pm. There 

will be a short meeting after school Tuesday in Mr. Matak's room to 

confirm teams and details.  

 

3. Congratulations to all Grade 6 volleyball players on their wonderful 

performance at the tournament on Thursday.  They shared teamwork, 

hard work and had lots of fun at Pinetree Secondary!  Thanks to 

Coach Brant, Ms. Thomas, Ms. Bjerke and Mr. Clay for cheering 

them on.  Great season, everyone! 

 

4.  Grade 7 Girls Volleyball meeting at lunch – by the office.  Good luck 

in your final 4 playoffs today.  Go Citadel! 
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